
IFB NO.HD/AACIPRO-Drugs/2018 
GOVERNMENT OF SINDH 

Health DEPARTMENT 

CORRIGENDUM 

With reference to this office's tender notice no. INF-KRY:145/18 published in various 
newspaper. The deadline has been extended and the bidding documents may be purchased from 
date of publication up to February 1, 2018 during office hours. The tender will be accepted by 
3:30 pm on or before February 2, 2018, which will be opened on the same day at 4:00 pm. 

All other terms and conditions would remain the same. 

Section Officer (PM&I) 
Health Department 
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